
Interested in participating in a visual 
perception experiment? 

We are looking for participants to 
take part in an experiment on object 

representation in the School of 
Psychology.  We need participants to 

look at images on the computer 
screen and classify them.  

The images will be delineated in different combinations of colour and luminance. This will allow us  
to examine how different visual pathways contribute to our everyday vision. The experiment offers 
a chance to experience something new and learn a little bit about ways in which our brain 
processes complex visual information such as objects. The experiment takes place in the William 
Guild Building and lasts 2 hours, which includes a half hour break. We will compensate you 10 
pounds for your time. 

 

If you are interested in volunteering and aged between 18-40 years, please contact 
Sammy Student at: sammy.student.10@abdn.ac.uk more information. 

 

This study has been approved by the Psychology Ethics Committee.  


